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Teacher: Elanor Lin
Room: 142

The Bible was meant to be something that
changed the lives of all those who read it. This
study will lead the youth through obtaining
skills in reading the Bible and, most
importantly, how to experience the Word to
change their lives.

Sunday School - Spring Quarter
HIGH SCHOOL SUNDAY SCHOOL

MIDDLE SCHOOL SUNDAY SCHOOL

Teacher: Peter Hwang
Room: 108

1 and 2 Peter focus on a time in the
church of persecution, false teaching,
and suffering. But Peter reminds the
early church of the hope they have in
Christ and how they might walk with
God through it all.

READING THE BIBLE WITH YOUR LIFE

BOOK STUDY - 1 & 2 PETER

This quarter we’ll look at different Bible reading skills, such as Context, the Meaning of
Words, Connectives, and the Sender’s Intended Meaning, to help the youth dive into the
richness of what the Bible has to offer. And we’ll keep on coming back to our attitude
towards God’s word, as we read from the Spirit, in faith, allowing the Bible to do its surgery
on our hearts.

The middle schoolers have spent the last two quarters learning the Story of Salvation that
brings us from beginning to end of the Bible and of all human history. Now they’re ready to
jump back into a book study that allows them do dive deeply into the specific verses of the
Bible and be encouraged and built up by Peter’s words to the exiles of the early church.



FACILITIES ANNOUNCEMENT!

March Announcements
AWANA GRAND PRIX

Friday, March 7, 6pm-9:30pm

Facilities is asking us to get help from parents to remind their youth to clean up after
themselves, especially in Room 104 next to the kitchen and in Sanctuary B.

The youth are serving at the carnival taking place during
the AWANA Grand Prix. We have booths and games set
up throughout the church. We are still looking for
helpers to sign up for slots. Please sign up at the QR
code if your youth haven’t already! It will be a great time
to serve together and help out the children’s ministry.

Volunteers are invited for a free dinner at 6pm!

MEXICO MISSIONS TEAM LAST CALL!

The Mexico team is almost fully formed now with
around 25 people. If you are still interested in going to
Mexico, please contact Peter Hwang
(peetah911@gmail.com) ASAP!

What seems to be happening is that some youth are leaving
early and forgetting to clean up their mess, and then the
youth who stay behind do not know whose mess it is and do
not clean it up.

We as youth leaders will be speaking to the group about
this, and we’d appreciate help from the parents as well: As
you’re picking up your kids and leaving the church each
Friday, can you please ask them if they’ve cleaned up their
snacks, and send them back if they have not. Thank you for
your help in keeping our church clean!



Prayer Requests

Praise God for an awesome February retreat! Many moving parts came together to make this
retreat possible, including leaders, youth, and counselors all working together. The youth
experienced God move through prayer walks, a powerful movie, stations, and midnight worship.
They also bonded with one another over team-building games and skits. The theme "Beautiful
Mess" resonated with everyone, especially the planners, as God reminded us what He is capable
of doing in his creative power in our lives. In the aftermath, please pray that the youth would take
home their new knowledge and experiences and use them in their daily lives to continue to grow
spiritually.

February Retreat Praise!

Mexico Missions Team
We are almost done forming the Mexico Missions team for this summer. Please pray for any
youth who are on the fence about going on the trip, that God would nudge them one way or the
other as He desires to lead them over their summer break. Pray for the leaders that God would
help them to prepare the team well in these coming months.

Looking For Part-Time Female Staff
As Elanor is transitioning out of serving with the youth, the youth group is looking to hire a part-
time female staff member to support Peter, take on some of the workload, and especially to
minister to the female youth. Please pray that God would raise up a worker for the harvest and
that she would be full of His heart and hear His voice clearly.

Graduating Class of 2025
March is when many seniors will be receiving their college letters. Pray that God would be with
them and they can lean on him in success and failure, as they trust him with their futures. Pray
that they may hear from Him about decisions they will need to make about their next steps with
God.

AWANA Grand Prix
Pray for the AWANA Grand Prix this Friday! Pray that God would help the logistics of the large
event to go smoothly and that our church can work together in love and unity during this event.
Pray also that God would use this event to bring newcomers to find a church home with us for
them and their families.


